2025
TRANSISTIONS TO
HIGH SCHOOL FOR
STUDENTS WITH
DISABILITIES

It is that time of the year that we need to be thinking of which
High School our students will be attending in 2026. You can
enrol your child now for high school.

Kingston State College is a friendly and supportive school that
accepts students from Kingston State School. Jonathan Bragg is
the Head of Department Special Education jbrag16@eq.edu.au

Mr Bragg is your point of call if you have any queries about the
High School and you can email him on the above email address.
Kingston State School have enrolment packs for the High School
if you require one.

Please feel free to reach out and email me or pop in to discuss

any questions or queries you have about your child starting High
School

Wendy Nolan
HOSES

wnola2@eq.edu.au




